
 

 

 

 

   

UPCOMING EVENTS AND NEWS 

CULVER’S CHILDRENS MINISTRY FUNDRAISER — Monday, May 6 
       

Visit the Rushmore Road Culver's location between 5:00 and 8:00 pm on Monday, May 6, and 10% of your 
purchase will go completely towards supporting Destiny Kids Camp Ministries. Your generous donations will 
continue to help kids experience a week of fun, friendships, and growing in their faith! 

PRAY TOGETHER — Friday, May 10,  10:00 am to 7:00 pm at The Monument 
       

This is a call for people of our nation to come and pray together. 2 Chronicles 7:14 says “if my people, who are 
called by my name, shall humble themselves, and pray, and seek my face, and turn from their wicked ways; then 
will I hear from heaven, and will forgive their sin, and will heal their land.” 

The day will be filled with intercessors and prayer warriors from across the US and Black Hills leading powerful 
sessions of fervent intercession. Various local church teams will lead us into a time of heartfelt and passionate 
worship throughout the day. Join Destiny for the 10:00 to noon time slot.  

TUESDAY NIGHT OF WORSHIP — Tuesday, May 14,  6:30 pm 
       

Join us in the Pure Bean event room, downstairs, downtown Rapid City, every other Tuesday night as we mix 
prophetic praise and worship with the prayers of the saints. 

BABY SHOWER FOR BLACK HILLS PREGNANCY CENTER — Friday, May 17,  6:30 pm 
       

Be sure to save the date for this exciting event where we will gather to fellowship and bless new moms in need.  
Watch for more details in the weeks ahead! 

FOLLOWING THE HOLY SPIRIT IN WORDS OF KNOWLEDGE — Monday, May 20,  6:00-to-8:30 pm 
       

Join us in the office building for this free mini-workshop by Black Hills School of Supernatural Ministry where we 
will discuss the gift of words of knowledge, how we receive them, and how they are used by God to demonstrate 
His love and minister in healing. 

MEN’S LUNCH — Saturday, May 25, 11:00 am 
       

We will have lunch and fellowship at the Southside Pizza Ranch. The cost is individually paid. 

TUESDAY NIGHT OF WORSHIP — Tuesday, May 28,  6:30-to-7:30 pm 
       

Join us in the Pure Bean event room, downstairs, downtown Rapid City, every other Tuesday night as we mix 
prophetic praise and worship with the prayers of the saints. 

CREATIVE ENCOUNTERS— Saturday, June 1, 9 am-4:00 pm 
       

Spend the day painting, drawing, do paper crafts, or enjoying a variety of activities while experiencing the 
presence of God. There is a nominal materials fee for some of the activities. To register or for more information, 
call or text BHSSM at 605-431-5164.   

phone: 605.348.7958  •  email: destiny@destiny4square.org  •  website: www.mydestiny.family 
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M E S S A G E  N O T E S   
5.5.24  |  CHURCH PEOPLE, Part 4: The Necessity of Us 

        
WHAT ABOUT US? 

   
So then, those who had received his word were baptized; and that day there were added about three thousand 
souls. They were continually devoting themselves to the apostles’ teaching and to fellowship, to the breaking of 
bread and to prayer.  

Everyone kept feeling a sense of awe; and many wonders and signs were taking place through the apostles. And 
all the believers were together and had all things in common; and they would sell their property and possessions 
and share them with all, to the extent that anyone had need. Day by day continuing with one mind in the temple, 
and breaking bread from house to house, they were taking their meals together with gladness and sincerity of 
heart, praising God and having favor with all the people. And the Lord was adding to their number day by day 
those who were being saved. — Acts 2:41-47 NASB 

• Relationships are one of our greatest ________________________. — Bill Boylan 

• Koinonia is the act of sharing — this act creates ________________________. 

         
WE ARE A SACRED COMMUNITY 

  
• The community that Jesus forged was _________________ in Scripture. 

• The community that Jesus forged is something  ______________. 

…for through Him we both have our access in one Spirit to the Father. So then you are no longer strangers and 
foreigners, but you are fellow citizens with the saints, and are of God’s household, having been built on the 
foundation of the apostles and prophets, Christ Jesus Himself being the cornerstone, in whom the whole building, 
being fitted together, is growing into a holy temple in the Lord, in whom you also are being built together into a 
dwelling of God in the Spirit. — Ephesians 2:18-22 NASB 

• It is easier to ____________ the people of God when you understand what Jesus did to accomplish the 
purchase of us. 

• We find ____________ and ________________________ in community.  

• The early church met together with with “_________________ and _______________________ of heart.” 

• Salvation is free, but community is an ______________________. 

• We are _______________ socially. 
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